
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Our ref: TSR/SCR 
 
 
14th January 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
KS4 Options Information Evening 
Wednesday 26th February – 6:30pm - 8pm 
 
This term, students in Year 9 are about to embark on a very important phase in their education as 
they will be selecting the courses they wish to follow at Key Stage 4. 
 
Year 9 students have been discussing their option selections over the past few weeks. They have 
been provided with information to learn about the opportunities available to them at KS4.  Students 
have been given advice and have been encouraged to speak with class teachers about the different 
subjects offered.  The procedure for selecting courses has been explained to students.  Hopefully you 
have found the information booklet on the school website useful in helping your child make this 
important decision. 
 
An important date for your diary is Wednesday 26th February, when the Options Information Evening 
will be held here at Fearnhill.  The evening will consist of a brief presentation explaining the 
procedure involved and an opportunity to meet members of staff to discuss the content of the 
various courses on offer.  The expectation is that all Year 9 students will attend with their parent(s).  
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Following on from the Options Evening, each Year 9 student will be invited to an interview with a 
senior member of staff.  Parents are more than welcome to accompany their child.  These short 
interviews will take place before the end of the spring term and are an opportunity to ensure that 
students and parents are satisfied with the choices made. 
 
Finally, please note that all option forms must be submitted by Friday 13th March.  It is important to 
note ALL STUDENTS will be starting their GCSE Courses during the latter part of the summer term. 
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact Mr Turner, Head of Key Stage 3 or Mr 
Spencer, Deputy Headteacher.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
        
 
 
 
 
Mr Spencer       Mr Turner 
Deputy Headteacher      Head of Key Stage 3 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher – Ms E Ellis BA, MA 



Reply Slip                KS4 Options Information Evening                    Please return to Main Office 
by Thursday 13th February 

 
Student Name: ______________________________ Form: __________ 
 
I/We will          will not           (please tick appropriate box) be attending the KS4 Options Information 
Evening on Wednesday 26th February. 
    
          
Signed: ______________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: __________ 
 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Icknield Way, Letchworth Garden City, Hertfordshire SG6 4BA 
───────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────── 

Telephone: 01462 621200 – Email: admin@fearnhill.herts.sch.uk – Website: www.fearnhill.herts.sch.uk 
 

GROWING EXCELLENCE EVERY DAY 
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